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Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov> Fri, Mar 3, 2017 at 2:26 PM
To: Jeff Glidden <jeff@burrsigns.com>

Hi Jeff,

Taking a look at your application for the Taco Bell signs. The only problem | see is that the proposal includes three
signs on the building (one on each of the publicly-visible facades). This zone, B-2, only allows a total of two signs on
the building. We could only approve the extra sign if a planning waiver is granted. Does the owner want to apply for a
waiver?

Thanks,
Chris

Chris Stacey - Zoning Specialist
Permitting & Inspections Department
City of Portland

389 Congress St.

Portland, ME 04101

(207) 874-8695
cstacey@portlandmaine.gov

Jeff Glidden <jeff@burrsigns.com> Fri, Mar 3, 2017 at 3:57 PM
To: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>
Cc: Jackson Ballman <Jackson.Ballman@cummingssigns.com>

Hi Chris,

Thanks for getting to this quickly. We were assuming two road frontages at this site, which we thought would allow 3
signs. The side road may not be an official city road, but it is a pretty active entrance and exit way to other shops.

Would this not allow for a 3™ sign? If not, then we’ll advise the customer to remove the sign on the “Left Side”
elevation. (Would both the bell and “Taco Bell” letters need to come down, or can the bell stay up?)

Thanks,

Jeff Glidden
Burr Signs
40A Manson Libby Rd

Scarborough ME 04074

(207) 396-6111(o)



(203) 994-6800(m)

www.burrsigns.com

“A sign of a good business since 1987.”

[BURR/

From: Christina Stacey [mailto:cstacey@portlandmaine.gov]
Sent: Friday, March 03, 2017 2:27 PM

To: Jeff Glidden

Subject: Taco Bell signs

[Quoted text hidden]

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees about
government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please be
advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.

Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov> Mon, Mar 6, 2017 at 12:00 PM
To: Jeff Glidden <jeff@burrsigns.com>
Cc: Jackson Ballman <Jackson.Ballman@cummingssigns.com>

Hi Jeff,

Unfortunately, if it's not an actual city road (and this is not), it doesn't qualify as a "second road frontage." Both the logo
and lettering are considered part of the sign, so you couldn't have either of those on a third facade and still meet the
requirements.

Chris
[Quoted text hidden]

Jeff Glidden <jeff@burrsigns.com> Mon, Mar 6, 2017 at 1:22 PM
To: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

Thanks Christina. Okay, we’ll remove the wall signs from the “Left Elevation” side of the building. Can you approve
the permit as submitted, with this restriction, or do you need a revised submission?

Jeff Glidden

Burr Signs

40A Manson Libby Rd



Scarborough ME 04074
(207) 396-6111(0)
(203) 994-6800(m)

www.burrsigns.com

“A sign of a good business since 1987.”

[BURR/

From: Christina Stacey [mailto:cstacey@ portlandmaine.gov]
Sent: Monday, March 06, 2017 12:01 PM

To: Jeff Glidden

Cc: Jackson Ballman

Subject: Re: Taco Bell signs

[Quoted text hidden]
Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov> Mon, Mar 6, 2017 at 2:04 PM
To: Jeff Glidden <jeff@burrsigns.com>

If you are OK with me annotating the plans, | can move forward with what we have. Just let me know if that's a problem.

Thanks,
Chris
[Quoted text hidden]



